
We would like our objection.be noted to this development,severely impacting our wonderful 
building and creating much distress and anxiety to both owners and residents,not to mention 
the heritage appeal to Manly itself.Please block this development 
Sincerely Barry & Helen Rohr
Owners 301a Pacific Waves. 

Sent: 19/01/2022 4:03:34 PM
Subject: D A 2021/2257 attn. Maxwell Duncan


